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Space Chase Summer Reading Challenge 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This Summer, Peterborough libraries will once again be participating in the Summer Reading Challenge. The 

theme this Summer is Space Chase, which is inspired by the 50th anniversary of the moon landings.  

 

The Summer Reading Challenge combines free access to books with fun, creative activities in the library 

during the summer holidays.  

 

How the challenge works: 

 

 Take your child to your local library (you will need to join free of charge, if you have not already) 

 Register your child for the reading challenge at the library and collect the Space Chase booklet. 

Don’t forget to tell them the name of your child’s school. 

 After they have read their first book (very young children can complete the challenge by sharing a 

book with an adult at home). 

 Your child will need to borrow and read at least six books of their choice during the Summer, 

collecting rewards and stickers to complete their booklet along the way. 

 Once your child has completed the Summer Challenge, this will be documented at the library. The 

library will then send your child’s certificate to school to be presented in one of our celebration 

assemblies. 

 

The challenge will run from Saturday 13th July until September. All Peterborough libraries will be 

participating.  

 

I hope your child will enjoy participating in the Summer Reading Challenge and we look forward to seeing 

how many certificates we receive in September. Good luck! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher   Headteacher 
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